
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Religious Education Parents, 

 

This is just a friendly reminder.  The school’s Hawaii Raffle Fundraiser is coming to an end, and 

the winner will be drawn next Thursday, Dec. 14th following the school Christmas Program.  We 

are grateful to the Hannon Foundation for their generous support of our school and for making 

the following prizes possible: 

 

Grand 1st prize - Hawaiian Holiday Vacation includes: 

● Two (2) round-trip airfare from LAX to Maui 

● Eight (8) days and seven (7) nights at the Royal Lahaina Resort 

● $300 credit at selected resort restaurants 

● Two (2) complimentary luau tickets valued at $108 

 

Second prize: $500 cash 

 

Third prize: $250 cash 

 

Your past & continued support of this fundraiser helps us make improvements for our school 

that benefit both currently enrolled students, as well as your children enrolled in the Religious 

Education Program.  Profits help offset the cost of school maintenance, beautification, and 

utilities.  Who wouldn’t want to win a beautiful dream vacation?  It only takes one chance for 

$1! 

 

To ensure inclusion in the drawing, all monies and raffle ticket stubs are due to the Religious 

Education office by Thursday, Dec. 14th, 2017 at 12 noon.  

 

Winners will be drawn that evening following the School Christmas program. Winners need not 

be present. 

 

Many thanks for your help and support of our school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Angela Grey 
Mrs. Angela Grey, Principal 


